
SAC Meeting Minutes 5.15.23 

Microsoft TEAMS Virtual Meeting and In Person 

Secretary: Kelly Yelvington  

 
Welcome and call to order: Keli Keyes, SAC Chair @3:39 p.m. 

 

 

 

Non-voting members in attendance:   

Shannon Higgins, Assistant Principal 

Ewa Kolk, Assistant Principal 

 

Mr. Coleman, district representative via Microsoft Teams 

 

 

Meeting:     

Time began at 3:39 meeting to order 

Reviewed last month’s minutes 

Motioned to approve notes –-Kelly Yelvington 1st,  Brianne Seplocha-  2nd  

 

 

Present  Present  

 Brian Morgan, Principal              Michelle Grant, parent   
             

x Keli Keyes, SAC Chair, Instructional  x Katie Wroten, parent 

x Kelly Yelvington, Secretary, 
Instructional 

   Steven Lopez, parent 
                
 

x Brianne Seplocha, Instructional (3-5) 
 
 

 Nadia Zahner, parent 

 Kerri Johnstone, Support staff 
representative 

x  Chrissy Howard, parent 
       (via Microsoft Teams) 

x         Jenny Palma, teacher (3-5)  Lenny Konschewitz, parent 
 

           Joe Ehler, parent 
       (via Microsoft Teams) 

  
 

x Rose Morisseau-Moise, parent 
       (via Microsoft Teams) 
        

  

           Lauren Miranda (K-2)   

 Patti Brown, Support staff 
representative 

 
 

  

    

    



Mr. Morgan (Principal’s Report) 

Mrs. Higgins giving report:   

Homestretch of testing, 4th grade field study Wednesday and makeup 

4th grade -100% attendance in math 

Parent to be part of SS curriculum review 

Survey data – always/frequently (same thing) 

Hoping for good attendance the rest of the year! 

Thank you to PTA for Teacher Appreciation Week  

 

 

PTA Updates: 

Teacher Appreciation week – huge success 

Last meeting tomorrow night @ 6 in cafeteria, voting on board and committees, suggestions for 

next year – all parents welcome! 

Hoping for more participation next year! 

 

SAC Requests: 

SSYRA book request from Mrs. Yelvington - $357.02, presented titles via screen, discussed 

competition and student recognition 

Motion in favor of $357.02 for Sunshine State books – 5 people approved  

  

SAC Surveys: 

Discussed school survey results – overall very positive, much to celebrate! 

Next year – Puma Outreach Club – start again  

Feedback read – could there be a way to be notified if you are an approved volunteer? 

Chrissy Howard asked about comment made regarding events like plays, art open house, musical 

concert, class trips, school clubs, etc.  

Staff members were surveyed about activities they would like to be involved with to prepare for 

next year, we will need support to bring back those kinds of activities   

Good of Group: 

Last meeting today – Thank you to all!  

 

Meeting was adjourned at 4:05 p.m. 

Motion to adjourn – Jenny Palma -1st, Chrissy Howard, 2nd  

 


